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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD X-9520 

September 17, 1935 

SUBJECT: Holidays during October, 1935 

Dear Sir: 

The Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System is ad-

vised that on Thursday, October 10, the Havana Agency will be 

closed in observance of the anniversary of the Revolution of Yara. 

On Saturday, October 12, Columbus Day, there will be neither 

transit nor Federal Reserve note clearing and the books of the 

Board's Gold Settlement Fund will be closed* The offices of the 

Board and the following Federal Reserve banks and branches will be 

open for business as usual? 

Charlotte St. Louis 
Little Rock 
Memphis Atlanta 

Nashville 
Minneapolis 

Detroit 
Kansas City 
Oklahoma City 

Please notify branches. 

J. C. Noell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

Very truly yours, 

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS 
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